16 August 2024

To whom it may concern

Molejon Arlyn Urot has been working at my home starting from Oct 22, 2022 and will have
the contract to be ended on Oct 21, 2024.

Her main duty is to take care of a baby and some household work.
She is honest, patient, caring, thoughtful and very detail oriented.

During this period, my baby grows up happily, healthily and gains a lot of weight (a good sign
“as she was a under-weight baby when born). She also reads a lot of English books with my

baby patiently and proactively teaches her how to sing and draw without my request.

The reason not to renew her contract as the baby has grown up and | do not need extra

support to take care the young kid now.
I recommend her to any future household, in parﬁqular for those with baby or elderly.
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I wish her good health and all the best!
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